Faculty Assembly President’s Report

November 11, 2010

Catherine Kelly, 2010-11 FA President
· The FA Executive Committee’s Email Task Force is meeting and will have a recommendation to Chancellor Shockley by Thanksgiving.

· The Faculty Representative Assembly at UCCS is happy to announce that the FACULTY DEPENDENTS' SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM for Children of UCCS Faculty Members is ready to accept applications for Spring 2011. The Faculty Member Must be Full-Time at UCCS.

· Scholarship amount for 2010: $481
· The application is available at http://www.uccs.edu/~facassembly/ (click on 2011 FACULTY DEPENDENTS' SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM APPLICATION ) and must be submitted online no later than December 17, 2010.
· Please direct all questions regarding this scholarship to: Jennifer Fisher x3530; jfisher@uccs.edu, Faculty Dependent Children's Scholarship Program Office of Financial Aid/Student Employment,  Cragmor Hall, Room 201.
· Eligibility Criteria (est. by Faculty Representative Assembly):

(a) Faculty member must be full-time at UCCS

· (b) Recipient must be a dependent child. (c) Recipient must be an undergraduate at CU-Boulder, CU-Denver, or UCCS. (d) Recipient must be in good academic standing with the campus he/she is attending (not on academic probation). (e) Recipient must be a high school graduate (or GED). (f) Recipient can receive a maximum of eight (8) semesters of this scholarship.
